
Minutes 
Design Review Board 

Wednesday, October 11, 2006 
Flynn Building 

 
 
 Present:  Frank Riepe (Chairman), Dan Martin, Linda Wade, 
     Deborah Kruskal, Tris Windle 
 
 
 
BMW Dealership: Revised Landscape Plan/Site Plan, 130 Boston Post Road 
 
The Board met with the following representatives for the proposed BMW Dealership; 
Joshua Fox (attorney), Bruce Ey (civil engineer) and Gregory Wiech (contractor). 
 
Presented to the Board were revisions to road alignment, landscape materials, signage 
concepts and design of rear concrete block walls.  The Design Review Board 
recommends approval of all components with the exception of the signage application, 
which will be resubmitted to the Design Review Board at a later date. 
 
 
 
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
The minutes of 9/27/06 were approved. 


